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PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

The Town of Aurora is hosting a Public Open House on March 8, 2023 to provide any 
member of the public with an opportunity to review and learn more about the draft 
updated Official Plan. The Town’s updated Official Plan is the culmination of the 
Official Plan Review (OPR) and will reflect the feedback received from the community 
after extensive public consultation that has occurred over the last two years. The 
Public Open House will involve a presentation and drop-in format to review information 
about the process and to have one-on-one discussions with the project team. This 
event is open to the public and there is no need to register in advance.  

Wednesday, March 8, 2023
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Presentation to begin at 6:30 p.m.
Council Chambers , Aurora Town Hall 

100 John West Way, Aurora, ON 

The draft updated Official Plan will be posted to engageaurora.ca/opr on
February 24, 2023. We encourage those attending the Public Open House to review 
the document ahead of time.  


